Report on the Aktion project No. 54p1: Cooperation in the field of emissions abatement technology
Antragsteller (Name, Titel, Funktion): prof. Ing. Lucie Obalová, Ph.D.

Universität o. sonst. Institution: VŠB-TU Ostrava

Institut: Fakulta metalurgie  a materiálového inženýrství

Adresse: 17. listopadu 15, 708 33 Ostrava-Poruba, Česká republika

Projektpartner (Name, Titel, Funktion): Ao.Univ.Prof. Dipl.-Ing. Dr.techn. Franz Winter

Universität o. sonst. Institution: TU Wien

Institut: Inst. f. Verfahrenstechnik, Umwelttechnik und Techn. Biowissenschaften
Adresse: Getreidemarkt 9/159, A-1060 Wien

Mutual visits:

Lucie Obalová, Kamila Kočí: 5. – 7. 10. 2009 visit in Vienna

Lenka Kuboňová: 1. - 30. 11. 2009 visit in Vienna

Patrick Sagmeister 9. 11. – 8. 12. 2009 visit in Ostrava
Franz Winter. 9. – 10. 12. 2009 visit in Ostrava
The project was realized according to the original plan, accepted by AKTION foundation. The aim and time schedule of experimental works of two exchange students (L. Kuboňová, P. Sagmeister) was specified at the visit of Czech partners (L. Obalová, K. Kočí) from 5th October till 7th October 2009 at TU Vienna. The exact date of exchange stays was arranged, too. Prof. Winter visited TU Ostrava for two days (9th December till 10th December 2009). Unutilized financial money (6 325 Kč) was used for laboratory consumer goods used for project solution.

Lenka Kuboňová provided experimental work in TU Vienna from 1. - 30. 11. 2009. She dealt with heavy metal removal of municipal solid waste fly ash and during her stay she carried out tests in laboratory scale rotary reactor in batch and continuous regime at different temperatures.
Patrick Sagmeister provided experimental work in TU Ostrava from 9. 11. – 8. 12. 2009. He dealt with DTA measurements and during his stay he carried out analysis different municipal solid waste fly ash and sewage sludge ash samples. 
These results will be presented as a poster at the 37th International Conference of Slovak Society of Chemical Engineering in Tatranské Matliare, Slovakia (May 24 - 28 2010).
The effects of this project will have significant influence on the quality of research at the Technical University in Ostrava and Technical University in Vienna and are considered by both sides to be a beginning of long-term cooperation. Repeating of this project is planned for future. 

On behalf of all collaborators, I would like to thank AKTION for the financial support of our collaborative project.
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